
 

 

Report to Saltash Town Council Policy and Finance Committee 

9th June 2020 

 

 

 

Proposed Waterside Improvements and The Coastal Revival Fund. 
Report from Cllr Richard Bickford, Chairman of The Coastal Community Team : Saltash  

 

Recommendation. 

That the report be noted. 

 

 

*********** 

 

1.  At their meeting on the 25th February 2020, the committee noted and supported the CCT report 

presented, which amongst other matters, addressed the principle of preparing a design feasibility study  

financed from the Coastal Revival Fund award of £50k. A list of eight appropriately qualified and 

experienced engineering consultants to be invited to submit proposals for the public realm and flood 

protection improvements was also supported. Minute 165/19/20b refers. 

 

2.  As previously advised, the accountable body for the fund is Cornwall Council, however responsibility 

for pursuing matters rests with The Coastal Community Team : Saltash on behalf of Saltash Town 

Council. 

 

3.  Proposals from three consultants were received by the Town Council on 26th May 2020 and these are 

now being appraised by an Evaluation Team set up by the CCT. The Evaluation Team of four includes 

two town councillors, the ward County Councillor and a property professional who are working to an 

agreed evaluation matrix. Consultant selection interviews will be held by the Evaluation Team if 

necessary to identify that consultant offering the best quality and price proposition.  

 

4. A report detailing the proposed design study methodology, budget implications and of course a 

recommendation for the appointment of a consultant will be prepared for initial consideration by the 

CCT: Saltash and thereafter, amended as necessary, be brought to a future meeting of the Policy and 

Finance Committee with final recommendations.   

 

      Cllr. Richard Bickford 

      Chairman of the Coastal Community Team : Saltash 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


